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I strongly oppose limiting and narrowing the ability to vote. I work a demanding full 

time job, have 4 step children and serve on multiple non-profit boards. Being able to 

work voting into my very full and not always predictable schedule may not even be 

possible without the vote by mail option. The thought of removing this ability feels 

anti-American. Please fight to maintain this right for us. 


